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 Congratulations to Mr. Thurbide’s class for being the first division to return all library books and pay 

any fines. Divisions 1, 2, 3, 5 and 8 are also very close to having everything back. We’d love to see 
every class reach this achievement; please bring your books and payments to the library ASAP! 

 


